Dear Members of the Temple American Inn of Court:

Every December, we invite our members to contribute to selected charitable organizations. This year, at our December Holiday Program on Thursday, December 16, 2010 at 5:30 p.m., at the Liberty Museum, 3rd and Chestnut Streets, we ask you to support one or more of the following organizations.

Please make your contribution either by way of check and/or a gift of books as described below.  Checks can be brought to the event or sent ahead of time to Tina Maria Salcone, Legal Assistant, Saltz, Mongeluzzi, Barrett & Bendesky, P.C., 52nd Floor, One Liberty Place, 1650 Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19103.  Please bring books to the Holiday Program on December 16 and we will deliver them to the school.

1.
The George Fund


The George Fund, named in memory of George Hedges Pappert, was established by his parents at Keystone Hospice in 2008.  The Fund is designed to help families of terminally ill children with their needs for quality hospice care, including clinical services, medication and equipment.  Every dollar contributed to The George Fund goes to help pay for comprehensive pediatric hospice care, which insurance plans do not adequately support. 

Checks should be made payable to: The George Fund c/o Keystone Hospice. 

2.
George Washington Elementary School

This Philadelphia School District school at 5th and Federal Streets serves more than 350 students, 84.1% of whom are economically disadvantaged, in grades Pre K through 8th.  This year the Inn is supporting a first grade class by distributing books to the students.  Their teacher tells us that the students would love any books by David Shannon (including No, David!, Stripes, and Duck on a Bike), anything Dr. Seuss, anything by Eric Carle, anything with Spiderman, Superman or any superhero, books about Dora The Explorer and Hello, Kitty. The children also enjoy Barbie, SpongeBob Squarepants and any Disney books.

Please bring new books to the Holiday Program.


3.
Philadelphia VIP



Philadelphia VIP was founded in 1981 and provides legal services for low-income residents and families facing civil legal problems that threaten their basic human needs – shelter, employment, financial stability, education and health. Through its volunteers and staff, VIP serves more than 2,500 individuals and families yearly who could not otherwise afford attorneys and whose cases could or would not be handled by other public interest organizations.

Checks should be made payable to: Philadelphia VIP.


Thank you all for your generous assistance to these organizations.







Very truly yours,







The December Team
